MINUTES, LIMESTONE COUNTY COMMISSION, JUNE 27, 2018

The Limestone County Commission reconvened the meeting from June 18, 2018 at 10:00 a.m. today at the Washington Street Courthouse Annex, 310 West Washington Street, Athens, AL.

Present: Stanley Hill, Steve Turner, Jason Black, and Ben Harrison. Absent: None. Mark Yarbrough, Chairman presided.

Items were discussed for the July 2, 2018 agenda.

Stanley Hill thanked the county paving crew for their hard work. His district is bush hogging, ditching and performing routine maintenance.

Steve Turner, he too appreciates the paving crew for their hard work. His district is cleaning out ditches, installing driveway tiles, and bush hogging.

Jason Black said, the building ordered from Summertown Metals has been delivered. His district is cutting the sides of the roads. He presented a list of roads for centerline and edge striping for Monday's agenda.

Ben Harrison said, his district has finished piping on Sugar Creek Road, and is planning to raise the road bed when the county's paving crew is in his district. He gave an update on the library green space project and thanked Rogers Group and Halston Carter for the rock each donated.

Adjourned at 10:11 a.m.